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beliefs about ourselves and our concept of sanity, and forces us to believe that
life is truly what one makes it.
The Jail Notebook and Other Writings Bhupendra Hooja 2007 Bhagat Singh spent the
last two years of his life in jail, awaiting execution. During this time, he and
his comrades fought one of the most celebrated court battles in the annals of
national liberation struggles, and used the court as a vehicle for the propagation
of their revolutionary message. They also struggled against the inhuman conditions
in the colonial jail, and faced torture and pain. Their heroism made them icons
and figures of inspiration for generations to come.All this is well-known. What is
not so well-known is that Bhagat Singh wrote four books in jail. Although they
were smuggled out, they were destroyed and are lost forever. What survived was a
Notebook that the young martyr kept in jail, full of notes and jottings from what
he was reading.In the year of his birth centenary, LeftWord is proud to present
his Notebook in an elegant edition. This edition has been checked against the copy
preserved in the National Archives of India. The Notebook is richly annotated by
Bhupender Hooja; and the annotations have been revised and updated for this
edition.Also included are the most important texts that Bhagat Singh wrote in
jail, Chaman Lal?s lucid introduction, the New York Daily Worker's reports and
Periyar's editorial on the hanging.
The Immortals of Meluha Amish Tripathi 2014-05-13 Amish Tripathi devoted years to
the research of Hindu mythological stories and history, and discussions with his
family about the destiny of the human body, mind and soul to create this sweeping
and fascinating adaptation of ancient Hindu mythology for modern fantasy readers.
1900 BC in what modern Indians call the Indus Valley Civilization and the
inhabitants called the land of Meluha: a near-perfect empire created many
centuries earlier by Lord Ram--one of the greatest monarchs that ever lived--faces
peril as its primary river, the Saraswati, is slowly drying to exctinction. The
Suryavanshi rulers are challenged with devastating terrorist attacks from the
east, the land of the Chandravanshis. To make matters worse, the Chandravanshis
appear to have allied with the Nagas, an ostracized and sinister race of deformed
humans with astonishing martial skills. The only hope for the Suryavanshis is an
ancient legend: When evil reaches epic proportions, when all seems lost, a hero
will emerge. Is the unexpected, rough-hewn Tibetan immigrant Shiva that hero?
Drawn suddenly to his destiny, duty, and by love, Shiva will attempt to move
mountains and lead the Suryavanshi to destroy evil.
Revolution Twenty20 2014
Wise and Otherwise Sudha Murty 2006 Fifty Vignettes Showcase The Myriad Shades Of
Human Nature A Man Dumps His Aged Father In An Old-Age Home After Declaring Him To
Be A Homeless Stranger, A Tribal Chief In The Sahyadri Hills Teaches The Author
That There Is Humility In Receiving Too, And A Sick Woman Remembers To Thank Her
Benefactor Even From Her Deathbed. These Are Just Some Of The Poignant And EyeOpening Stories About People From All Over The Country That Sudha Murty Recounts
In This Book. From Incredible Examples Of Generosity To The Meanest Acts One Can
Expect From Men And Women, She Records Everything With Wry Humour And A Directness
That Touches The Heart. First Published In 2002, Wise And Otherwise Has Sold Over
30,000 Copies In English And Has Been Translated Into All The Major Indian
Languages. This Revised New Edition Is Sure To Charm Many More Readers And
Encourage Them To Explore Their Inner Selves And The World Around Us With New
Eyes. &Nbsp;
Half Girlfriend Chetan Bhagat 2014-10-01
The One from the Stars Keshav Aneel, 2017-07-09 “The cost of not following your
heart is spending the rest of your life wishing you had.” Vishesh is a dreamer,
who is driven by his passion for writing and words. But like most Indian middle
class families, his parents are impatient to see him settled in a government job.
Despite all obstacles, making no complaints, he continues to follow the hard path,
holding up the promise he had made to himself, trying to fulfil his father's
wishes, and failing over and over. Almost everyone – his parents, friends, and the
love of his life – leaves his side in the middle of his journey. To worsen things,
he is diagnosed with Obsessive Compulsive Disorder, the seriousness of which
nobody could decipher before it was too late. Will a dreamer be sacrificed for
social standing? Will a heart be crushed to uphold a hollow image? Left alone and
misunderstood by everyone he knew, this is Vishesh's intense story of repeatedly
falling down and trying to get up on his own, to prove that everyone who dares to
follow their heart is not a commoner; he is The One From The Stars.
One Arranged Murder Chetan Bhagat 2022-07-01 Keshav has set up an investigation
agency with his best friend, Saurabh. Can the two amateur detectives successfully
solve another murder case that affects them personally? And where will it leave
their friendship? 'Ever since you found Prerna, I lost my best friend' is what I
told Saurabh. Hi, this is Keshav, and Saurabh, my best friend, flatmate, colleague
and business partner, won't talk to me. Because I made fun of him and his fiancé,
Saurabh and Prerna will be getting married soon. It is an arranged marriage.
However, there is more cheesy romance between them than any love-marriage couple.
On Karva Chauth, she fasted for him. She didn't eat all day. In the evening, she
called him and waited on the terrace for the moon and for Saurabh to break her
fast. Excited, Saurabh ran up the steps of her three-storey house. But when he
reached ... Welcome to One Arranged Murder, an unputdownable thriller from India's
highest-selling author. A story about love, friendship, family and crime. It will
keep you entertained and hooked right till the end.
Sears List of Subject Headings Bertha Margaret Frick 1923
The Blue Umbrella Ruskin Bond 2014 In exchange for her lucky leopard's claw
pendant, Binya acquires a beautiful blue umbrella that makes her the envy of
everyone in her village, especially Ram Bharosa, the shop-keeper. Ruskin Bond's
short and humorous novella, set in the picturesque hills of Garhwal, perfectly
captures life in a village, where both heroism and redemption can be found.
Five Point Someone Chetan Bhagat 2004 Set in IIT, in the early '90s, Five Point
Someone portrays the lives of the protagonist Hari and his two friends Ryan and
Alok. It explores the darker side of IIT, one in which students- having worked for
years to make it into the institute-struggle to maintain their grades, keep their
friends and have some kind of life outside studies.
Foundations of Library and Information Science Richard Rubin 2004-01 Richard Rubin
has written a completely revised and updated edition of the first textbook - and
most widely-used - specifically written to cover the fundamentals of library and
information science. Foundations is the most current teaching resource available,
covering the practice of librarianship, the place of libraries in the broader
information infrastructure, the development of information science, the growth of
information technologies, information policy in libraries, intellectual

Wish I Could Tell You Durjoy Datta 2019-10-23 Can you find yourself after you have
lost that special someone? A disillusioned and heartbroken Anusha finds herself in
the small world of WeDonate.com. Struggling to cope with her feelings and the job
of raising money for charity, she reluctantly searches for a worthwhile cause to
support. For Ananth, who has been on the opposite side, no life is less worthy, no
cause too small to support. Behind them are teams for whom going to extraordinary
lengths to save lives is more than a full-time occupation. In front of them is the
virtual world of social media-watching, interacting, judging, making choices, and
sometimes, saving lives. From the virtual to the real, their lives and that of
their families, entangle in a way that moving together is the only solution. They
can't escape each other. In this world of complicated relationships, should love
be such a difficult ride?
400 Days Chetan Bhagat 2021-10-08 'My daughter Siya was kidnapped. Nine months
ago, ' Alia said. The police had given up. They called it a cold case. Even the
rest of her family had stopped searching. Alia wouldn't stop looking, though. She
wanted to know if I could help her. Hi, I am Keshav Rajpurohit and I am a
disappointment to everyone around me. I live with my parents, who keep telling me
how I should a) get married, b) focus on my IPS exams, c) meet more people and d)
close my detective agency. But Alia Arora, neighbour and ex-model, wanted my help.
And I couldn't take my eyes off her face ... I mean, her case. Welcome to 400
Days. A mystery and romance story like none other. An unputdownable tale of
suspense, human relationships, love, friendship, the crazy world we live in and,
above all, a mother's determination to never give up. From India's highest-selling
author comes a page-turner that will not only keep you glued to the story but also
touch you deeply.
Handbook of Charcoal Making Walter Emrich 2013-11-09 We are happy to introduce the
Handbook of Charcoal-Making, a comprehensive survey written by a competent expert
with international experience. The book was prepared by the Commission of the
European Communities in the frame of its R + D programme on biomass. In the
European Community today the biomass option is only little developed: a huge
resource is waiting for use. Actually, there is ample scope for biomass
utilisation as it bears promise in some of the vital sectors of modern society.
Development of indigenous and renewable energy sources, creation of new
employment, recycling of wastes and improvement of the environment, restructuring
of European agriculture, development of the Third World, they are all concerned.
It is important to note that the exploitation of the biomass resource is largely
related to its conversion into a marketable product. However, as many of the
conversion technologies are not yet well established or need improvement, R + D is
more than ever the critical pathway to get access to the benefits of biomass
utilisation. In the European Communities I R + D programme, thermal conversion of
biomass is developed with priority. Gasification as well as pyrolysis development
projects are being supported by the Commission in European industry and
universities. Pyrolysis is particularly attractive because the conversion products
charcoal and pyrolytic oil are very convenient in use, technologies are relatively
simple and projected pay-back times favourable. -v- Charcoal making is just the
simplest and oldest form of pyrolysis.
What Young India Wants Chetan Bhagat 2012
Immortal India Amish 2017 India...a young country, a timeless civilisation Explore
it with India's very own storyteller, Amish India, a culture that witnessed the
dawn of civilisation. That witnessed the rise of other cultures and watched them
turn to dust. It has been celebrated and attacked. Admired and vilified. But
through all these millennia, after all the ups and downs of history, it's still
here! And now, after a few centuries of decline, it's driving a new dawn once
again. Ajanaabhavarsh. Bharat. Hindustan. India. The names may change, but the
soul of this great land is immortal. Amish helps you understand India like never
before, through a series of sharp articles, nuanced speeches, and intelligent
debates. Based on his deep understanding of subjects such as, religion, mythology,
tradition, history, contemporary societal norms, governance, and ethics, Amish
lays out the vast lanscape of an ancient culture with a fascinatingly modern
outlook.
Making India Awesome Chetan Bhagat 2015-08 Love your country? Want to make it
truly great? Tired of loud debates and complex arguments which lead to no
solutions? Welcome to MAKING INDIA AWESOME. Following the phenomenal success of
his first non-fiction book, What Young India Wants, Chetan Bhagat, the country's
biggest-selling writer, returns with another book of essays in which he analyses
and provides inspired solutions to the country's most intractable problemspoverty, unemployment, corruption, violence against women, communal violence,
religious fundamentalism, illiteracy and more. Using simple language and concepts,
this book will enable you to understand the most complex of problems facing the
nation today and give practical solutions on how you can do your part to solve
them.
Inventory of Sanskrit Scholars Radhavallabh Tripathi 2012
One Indian Girl Chetan Bhagaot 2016-08-23 Chetan Bhagaot is author of one
blockbuster book, "One Indian Girl." The New York times did not call him anything
yet, USA detains him in airport every time he visits USA, Bhagaot got fired from
an "Investment Bank" and trying to make a living out of writing books, Chetan
Bhagaot is currently double timing his two Half Girlfriends Panusha and Ranusha.
Please buy his book to support him maintaining his two half girlfriends. Here is
one paragraph excerpt from the book "One Indian Girl." Sonja is a divorced and
attractive Indian girl. She is working as a software engineer in an investment
bank, USA. She has money ($$$$), she can afford sex outside marriage. She also has
opinion on everything. She is dating various marriage prospects, will she get her
dream guy?
Life is What You Make It Preeti Shenoy 2019-07-12 What would you do if destiny
twisted the road you took? What if it threw you to a place you did not want to go?
Would you fight, would you run or would you accept? Set across two cities in India
in the early eighties, Life is What You Make it is a gripping account of a few
significant years of Ankita’s life. Ankita Sharma has the world at her feet. She
is young, good-looking, smart and tones of friends and boys swooning over her. She
also manages to get into a premier management school for her MBA. Six months later
, she is a patient in a mental health hospital. Life has cruelly and coldly
snatched that which meant the most to her and she must now fight to get it all
back. It is a deeply moving and inspiring account of growing up, of the power of
faith and how determination and an indomitable spirit can overcome even what
destiny throws at you. A tale, at its core a love-story that makes us question our
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organization of libraries, the mission of libraries from past to present, and
ethical aspects and principles between information providers and clients. The
various types of libraries (public, academic, school, and special libraries),
their internal functions, and the major organizational issues they face are
discussed. This second edition provides updates of many critical issues and also
includes new topics - digital libraries and reference, information infrastructure,
the Web, UCITA, Homeland Security, revised intellectual freedom policy statements,
digital rights management, file sharing, MARC21, metadata, and much more - that
are important to our profession. The extensive lists of selected readings have
been thoroughly updated. Library and information science students and
professionals will find the background and concepts they need to meet today's and tomorrow's - challenges in this new edition.
The Travels of Dean Mahomet Dean Mahomet 1997-07-30 An Indian, Dean Mahomet
recalls his years as camp-follower, servant, and subaltern officer in the East
India Company's army (1769 to 1784). Mahomet's account of life in late 18thcentury India and later as an emigrant to England is a fascinating look at a
resourceful, multidimensional individual. Illus.
The Test of My Life Yuvraj Singh 2013-03-19 ‘That day I cried like a baby not
because I feared what cancer would do but because I didn’t want the disease. I
wanted my life to be normal, which it could not be.’ For the first time Yuvraj
Singh tells the real story behind the 2011 World Cup when on-the-field triumph hid
his increasingly puzzling health problems and worrying illnesses. In his debut
book The test of my life, he reveals how—plagued with insomnia, coughing fits that
left him vomiting blood, and an inability to eat—he made a deal with God. On the
night before the 2011 ICC Cricket World Cup final, Yuvraj prayed for the World Cup
in return for anything God wanted. In this book, he lays bare his fears, doubts,
and the lows he experienced during chemotherapy—when he lost his energy, his
appetite, and his hair—and his battle to find the will to survive. Poignant,
personal, and moving—The test of my life—is about cancer and cricket; but more
importantly, it is about the human will to fight adversity and triumph despite all
odds.
The Bald Book Blythe Brown 1998 Just in time for Father's Day comes a hilarious
and heartwarming collection of drawings and captions celebrating baldness. Entries
include: your kissable surface is increasing; you'll never worry about going gray;
and more.
Grandma's Bag of Stories Sudha Murty 2015-02-06 Who can resist a good story,
especially when it’s being told by Grandma? From her bag emerges tales of kings
and cheats, monkeys and mice, bears and gods. Here comes the bear who ate some
really bad dessert and got very angry; a lazy man who would not put out a fire
till it reached his beard; a princess who got turned into an onion; a queen who
discovered silk, and many more weird and wonderful people and animals. Grandma
tells the stories over long summer days and nights, as seven children enjoy life
in her little town. The stories entertain, educate and provide hours of enjoyment
to them. So come, why don’t you too join in the fun.
Why I am an Atheist Bhagat Singh 2019-08-15 A discussion with a friend soon turned
into a matter of self-assessment, leading to this discourse on why Bhagat Singh
chose to be an atheist. Even in the face of death at a very young age, with
uncanny observations and sharp questions, he forces us to re-think our foundations
to faith in god.
Super 30 Anand Kumar 2016-05-23 Anand Kumar, a mathematics prodigy, defied all
challenges to set up one of the most successful and innovative teaching
initiatives in the world—Super 30. Born in Chandipur Bela, Patna, Anand secured a
place in Cambridge University but couldn’t attend because he had no money and sold
papads in the evenings instead. He dealt with his own disappointment by setting up
an innovative school in 2002 to prepare underprivileged students for the IIT JEE
examination. Super 30 has an astonishing success rate and on an average, twentyseven to twenty-eight of the thirty students crack the exam every year. Stirring
and heart-wrenching, this is the extraordinary story of a visionary who has
elevated these bright sparks and, through education, given them hope to rise above
crippling poverty.
The Girl of My Dreams Durjoy Dutta 2016-10-15 We are in the car. She’s looking at
me. I can see the love in her eyes for me. Then a huge crash. She’s flung out of
the window. I’m thrown out too. A pool of blood. Her eyes are still on me . . .
but now it’s a death stare. I am Daman and I wake up to this nightmare. Every.
Single. Day. Waking up from a long coma, Daman learns that he was in a massive car
crash with a girl who vanished soon after the accident, leaving him for dead.
Strangely, all he remembers is a hazy face, her hypnotic eyes, and her
name—Shreyasi. To come to terms with his memory lapse he starts piecing together
stories about himself and Shreyasi from his dreams, which he then turns into a
hugely popular blog. When he’s offered a lucrative publishing deal to convert his
blog pieces into a novel, he signs up immediately. However, he gives in to
editorial pressure and agrees to corrupt the original edgy character of Shreyasi.
Big mistake. From then on Daman is stalked and threatened by a terrifying beauty
who claims to be Shreyasi and who will stop at nothing to make him pay for being a
sell-out. Before Daman fights back, he needs to know: Is she really who she claims
to be? What does she want from him now? What if he doesn’t do what she wants him
to? The Girl of My Dreams is definitely not your usual love story.
Raag Darbari Śrīlāla Śukla 1992 No Marketing Blurb
The Simoqin Prophecies Samit Basu 2006-03 India'S First Ever Sff (Science
Fiction/Fantasy) Genre Novel In English The Simoqin Prophecies Marks The Debut Of
An Assured New Voice. Written With Consummate Ease And Brimming With Wit And
Allusion, It Is At Once Classic Sff And Subtle Spoof, Featuring Scantily Clad
Centauresses, Flying Carpets, Pink Trolls, Belly Dancers And Homicidal Rabbits.
Monty Python Meets The Ramayana, Alice In Wonderland Meets The Lord Of The Rings
And Robin Hood Meets The Arabian Nights In This Novel A Breathtaking Ride Through
A World Peopled By Different Races And Cultures From Mythology And History. The
Prophecies Foretell The Reawakening Of The Terrible Rakshas, Danh-Gem, And The
Arrival Of A Hero To Face Him. But Heroes Do Not Appear Magically Out Of Nowhere;
They Have To Be Found And Trained. And Sometimes The Makers Of Prophecies Don'T
Know Everything They Need To Know... As The Day Of Danh-Gem'S Rising Draws Closer
And The Chosen Hero Is Sent On A Quest, Another Young Man Learns Of Terrible
Things He Must Do In Secret And The Difficult Choices He Must Make In Order To
Save The World From The Rakshas. Drawn From A Variety Of Sources Ranging From
Greek And Indian Epics To Spy Novels, Fairy Tales To Superhero Comics, The Simoqin
Prophecies Is A Compelling Tale, Marked By Meticulous Plotting And Artful
Storytelling A Page-Turner Sure To Grip You From Start To Finish.
I Too Had a Love Story Ravinder Singh 2018-01-15 This 10th anniversary edition of
I Too had a Love Story brings to life one of the decade's most-loved romance
novels with gorgeous illustrations in a brand new design. With a personal note
from the author, this book is a collector's edition. It will also make for a
fabulous gift. Do love stories ever die? . . . How would you react when a
beautiful person comes into your life, and then goes away from you . . . forever?
Not all love stories are meant to have a perfect ending. I Too Had a Love Story is
one such saga. It is the tender and heartfelt tale of Ravin and Khushi--two people
who found each other on a matrimonial site and fell in love . . . until life put
their love to the ultimate test. Romantic, emotional and sincere, this
heartbreaking true life story has already touched a million hearts. This
bestselling novel is a must-read for anyone who believes in the magic of love . .
.
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Kanthapura Raja Rao 1967 Raja Rao's Kanthapura is one of the finest novels to come
out of mid-twentieth century India.
Selection Day Aravind Adiga 2017-01-03 From the bestselling, Booker Prize-winning
author of The White Tiger and Amnesty, a “ferociously brilliant” (Slate) novel
about two brothers coming of age in a Mumbai slum, raised by their crazy,
obsessive father to be cricket champions. *A NETFLIX ORIGINAL SERIES * AN NPR BEST
BOOK OF THE YEAR * A NEW YORK TIMES and WASHINGTON POST NOTABLE BOOK Manjunath
Kumar is fourteen and living in a slum in Mumbai. He knows he is good at
cricket—if not as good as his older brother, Radha. He knows that he fears and
resents his domineering and cricket-obsessed father, admires his brilliantly
talented sibling, and is fascinated by curious scientific facts and the world of
CSI. But there are many things, about himself and about the world, that he doesn’t
know. Sometimes it even seems as though everyone has a clear idea of who Manju
should be, except Manju himself. When Manju meets Radha’s great rival, a
mysterious Muslim boy privileged and confident in all the ways Manju is not,
everything in Manju’s world begins to change, and he is faced by decisions that
will challenge his sense of self and of the world around him. Filled with
unforgettable characters from across India’s social strata—the old scout everyone
calls Tommy Sir; Anand Mehta, the big-dreaming investor; Sofia, a wealthy,
beautiful girl and the boys’ biggest fan—Selection Day “brings a family, a city,
and an entire country to scabrous and antic life” (Chicago Tribune).
The Palace of Illusions Chitra Banerjee Divakaruni 2009-02-10 Taking us back to a
time that is half history, half myth and wholly magical, bestselling author Chitra
Banerjee Divakaruni gives voice to Panchaali, the fire-born heroine of the
Mahabharata, as she weaves a vibrant retelling of an ancient epic saga. Married to
five royal husbands who have been cheated out of their father's kingdom, Panchaali
aids their quest to reclaim their birthright, remaining at their side through
years of exile and a terrible civil war. But she cannot deny her complicated
friendship with the enigmatic Krishna—or her secret attraction to the mysterious
man who is her husbands' most dangerous enemy—as she is caught up in the evermanipulating hands of fate.
My Journey Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam 2014-09-01 Inspirational stories
from the life of the author.
One Night at the Call Center Chetan Bhagat 2008-12-10 Press 1 for technical
support. Press 2 for broken hearts. Press 3 if your life has totally crashed. . .
. Six friends work nights at a call center in India, providing technical support
for a major U.S. appliance corporation. Skilled in patience–and accent
management–they help American consumers keep their lives running. Yet behind the
headsets, everybody’s heart is on the line. Shyam (Sam to his callers) has lost
his self-confidence after being dumped by the girl who just so happens to be
sitting next to him. Priyanka’s domineering mother has arranged for her daughter’s
upscale marriage to an Indian man in Seattle. Esha longs to be a model but
discovers it’s a horizontal romp to the runway. Lost, dissatisfied Vroom has high
ideals, but compromises them by talking on the phone to idiots each night.
Traditional Radhika has just found out that her husband is sleeping with his
secretary. And Military Uncle (nobody knows his real name) sits alone working the
online chat. They all try to make it through their shifts–and maintain their
sanity–under the eagle eye of a boss whose ego rivals his incompetence. But
tonight is no ordinary night. Tonight is Thanksgiving in America: Appliances are
going haywire, and the phones are ringing off their hooks. Then one call, from one
very special caller, changes everything. Chetan Bhagat’s delicious romantic comedy
takes us inside the world of the international call center, where cultural crosswires come together with perfect pathos, hilarity, and spice.
Like It Happened Yesterday Ravinder Singh 2013-06-15 Has anyone ever asked
you—What were the best days of your life? That one period of your life you always
wanted to go back to? And live that life . . . one more time? When asked this, I
closed my eyes and went back in my own past. And I thought . . . . . . of the
days, when life's most complex choices had a simple solution of Akkad Bakkad
Bambey Bo! . . . of the seasons when rains were celebrated by making paper boats.
. . . of the times when waiting at the railway crossing meant counting the bogies
of the train passing by. When I opened my eyes, it seems Like it Happened
Yesterday! Like it was yesterday that I broke my first tooth and fell in love for
the first time. Like it was yesterday, when I was about to lose my friend, and
suddenly he became my best friend. I look back and it becomes a journey full of
adventure. It makes me laugh, it makes me cry and I know I’m here because I was .
. . Come, hold my hand, and take this trip with me. It will be yesterday for you,
once again!
Till the Last Breath . . . Durjoy Datta 2013-09-15 When death is that close, will
your heart skip a beat? Two patients are admitted to room no. 509. One is a
brilliant nineteen-year-old medical student, suffering from an incurable, fatal
disease. She counts every extra breath as a blessing. The other is a twenty-fiveyear-old drug addict whose organs are slowly giving up. He can’t wait to get rid
of his body. To him, the sooner the better. Two reputed doctors, fighting their
own demons from the past, are trying everything to keep these two patients alive,
even putting their medical licences at risk. These last days in the hospital
change the two patients, their doctors and all the other people around them in
ways they had never imagined. Till the Last Breath is a deeply sensitive story
that reminds us what it means to be alive.
Grandparents' Bag of Stories Sudha Murty 2021-04 It's 2020 and children are stuck
indoors as the novel coronavirus finds its way into India. A nationwide lockdown
is announced and amidst the growing crisis, Ajja and Ajji welcome their
grandchildren and Kamlu Ajji into their house in Shiggaon. From stitching masks,
sharing household chores, preparing food for workers to losing themselves in
timeless tales, the lockdown turns into a memorable time for the children as they
enter the enchanting world of goddesses, kings, princesses, serpents, magical
beanstalks, thieves, kingdoms and palaces, among others. The myriad stories told
by their grandparents become the biggest source of joy, making the children
compassionate, worldly-wise and more resilient than ever. Following the trail of
the best-selling Grandma's Bag of Stories, India's favourite author Sudha Murty
brings to you this collection of immortal tales that she fondly created during the
lockdown period for readers to seek comfort and find the magic in sharing and
caring for others. Wonderfully woven in her inimitable style, this book is
unputdownable and perfect for every child's bookshelf!
The Wandering Falcon Jamil Ahmad 2011-01-01 The boy known as Tor Baz—the black
falcon —wanders between tribes. He meets men who fight under different flags, and
women who risk everything if they break their society’s code of honour. Where has
he come from, and where will destiny take him? Set in the decades before the rise
of the Taliban, Jamil Ahmad’s stunning debut takes us to the essence of human life
in the forbidden areas where the borders of Pakistan, Iran and Afghanistan meet.
Today the ‘tribal areas’ are often spoken about as a remote region, a hotbed of
conspiracies, drone attacks and conflict. In The Wandering Falcon, this highly
traditional, honour-bound culture is revealed from the inside for the first time.
With rare tenderness and perception, Jamil Ahmad describes a world of custom and
cruelty, of love and gentleness, of hardship and survival; a fragile, unforgiving
world that is changing as modern forces make themselves known. With the fatedefying story of Tor Baz, he has written an unforgettable novel of insight,
compassion and timeless wisdom. It is true, I am neither a Mahsud nor a Wazir. But
I can tell you as little about who I am as I can about who I shall be. Think of
Tor Baz as your hunting falcon. That should be enough.
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Zen-Yoga P. J. Saher 2020-01-01 The basis of this book is a manuscript in Sanskrit
which he obtained from India and its value lies in the depth and detail with which
this new material has been studied and presented. The author is to be
congratulated, not for his skilful translation from Sanskrit but also for the
clarity with which he has applied this to western needs and western minds. Much
has been written in the past regarding the psychosomatic effects of Pranayama and
Asanas but in his text, Dr Saher explains clearly the mechanism by which brain and
mind operate in conjunction with bodily functions, emotions and psychic experience
and also how these may be controlled and applied for our betterment. He also shows
how specific areas of the brain control similar areas of mind, how these can be
applied to Selfanalysis and using exercises also given in the text, so control
both mind and body, that Self-Realisation is possible in the highest sense and
that even before this stage is reached, Health, Harmony and Serenity will be
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attained, surely to be prized for themselves alone. This fascinating and profound
book of ancient, Eastern esoteric wisdom backed by the latest discoveries and
experiments of modern science treats the health of the soul by showing the
relationship between soul and brain. Here is a practical guide to Zen-Yoga which
can help to master suffering and harness latent powers. At a time when science is
exploring outer space, Zen-Yoga helps us to explore the inner space of the human
psyche, to recognize within ourselves new freedom – freedom to work out our
destiny with integral consciousness or the divine supra – Self as the light
within. This book is a cybernetic exploration of the mind’s inner space leading to
expanded cosmo-electronic consciousness. Having shown the differences between
Eastern and Western thought – processes, Saher explains how the sages of the East
have acquired that source of wisdom and bliss which our misguided youth seeks
vainly in hallucinogenic drugs.
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